
Mr. Clifford Hendrix 
67 Lake Place 
New Haven, Connecticut 

Dear Cliff: 

August 19, 1963 

It was certainly a pleasure to receive your letter of 
August 13, and I greatly appreciate your sending me 
the New York Times article . 

I have many plea ant memories of my friendship 
with your father and your grandfather . 

With gi-ateful appreciation. I am 

lAJr/eo 

Sincerely your , 

Ivan Allen, Jr., 
Mayor 




